
Nicaragua & JustHope featured in The Tulsa Voice
Article

This week's issue of the local magazine The Tulsa Voice paints a picture of a not-so-
local place -- Nicaragua. Articles in the publication (on pages 27-29, to exact) provide
Tulsans insight into the revolution and highlight JustHope and the importance of the
upcoming fundraising event, Wine for Water, on Oct 11.

“'Standing in sol idarity  means that when th ings change there, th ings   
change here,'  Moore said. Th is year’s event wil l  be an opportunity  to    
gain some human-scale, sociopolit ically  contextualized understanding 
of the situation on the ground, as well as information on ways to get
involved with the organization’s uniquely post-colonial approach to
mission work."
-- Quote from article Solidarity from Afar by Alicia Chesser.

Check out the article here.

Buy Tickets for the Event

// CONNECT WITH US //

http://www.thetulsavoice.com/Digital-Edition/
http://www.thetulsavoice.com/September-A-2018/Solidarity-from-afar/
http://justhope.org/w4w/register


 ​  ​  ​

https://www.facebook.com/justhopenica/
https://twitter.com/justhopenica
https://www.instagram.com/justhopeorg/

